
1

Govender, Megan

From: Lydia Kutu <LKutu@dffe.gov.za>
Sent: Monday, 28 February 2022 16:57
To: Strong, Ashlea; Mqokeli, Babalwa; Gideon Raath
Cc: Makhosi Yeni; Salome Mambane
Subject: 14/12/16/3/3/2/2136

Dear Sir/Madam 
 
ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF RECEIPT OF THE NEW APPLICATION AND DRAFT SCOPING REPORT FOR 
ENVIRONMENTAL AUTHORISATION FOR THE PROPOSED CAMDEN I SOLAR ENERGY FACILITY (SEF) AND 
ASSOCIATED INFRASTRUCTURE, NEAR ERMELO, MPUMALANGA PROVINCE. 
 
The Department confirms having received the Application form and draft Scoping Report for Environmental Authorisation 
for the abovementioned project on 24 February 2022. You have submitted these documents to comply with the 
Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA) Regulations, 2014, as amended. 
 
Kindly note that your application for Environmental Authorisation falls within the ambit of an application applied for in 
terms of Part 3 of Chapter 4 of the EIA Regulations, 2014, as amended. You are therefore referred to Regulation 21 of 
the EIA Regulations, 2014 as amended. 
 
Please take note of Regulation 40(3) of the EIA Regulations, 2014, as amended, which states that potential Interested & 
Affected Parties, including the Competent Authority, may be provided with an opportunity to comment on reports and 
plans contemplated in Regulation 40(1) of the EIA Regulations, 2014, as amended, prior to the submission of an 
application but must be provided an opportunity to comment on such reports once an application has been submitted to 
the Competent Authority. 
 
Note that in terms of Regulation 45 of the EIA Regulations, 2014, as amended, this application will lapse if the applicant 
fails to meet any of the time-frames prescribed in terms of these Regulations, unless an extension has been granted by 
the Department in terms of Regulation 3(7) of the EIA Regulations, 2014, as amended.  
 
You are hereby reminded of Section 24F of the National Environmental Management Act, Act No. 107 of 1998, as 
amended, that no activity may commence prior to an Environmental Authorisation being granted by the Department. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Lydia Kutu 
Integrated Environmental Authorisations: 
Coordination, Strategic Planning and Support 
Tel: (012) 399 9370 
Email: LKutu@dffe.gov.za  
 
To God be the Glory!!! 
 


